
 

Hey everyone! 

I am back. Thanks for praying for us this last couple weeks as myself and the boys went out west to visit 
with my parents in Saskatoon. Please continue to be praying for my mom as she navigates the continuing 
health challenges due to her cancer.   

As I was driving through Northern Ontario, I was struck by the absolute stillness that was out there. 
Sometimes it felt like there was no towns for hours! There was no noise or busyness around.  Just pure 
stillness. As I drove that stretch of stillness, I was reminded of Psalm 46:10. “Be still and know that I am 
God.” Sometimes it is okay to be on a road with no busy places like towns. Sometimes it is okay to drive 
through the quiet and still wilderness of life. It is in those moments of stillness where we encounter God.   

So, are you appreciating the stillness in your life?  Or are you craving the noise? And if you crave the noise, 
are you missing out on what God wants to pour into your life?                                                                                                                           

                  —Pastor Dave
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WEEK AT A GLANCE                                                                                                                                                                                                    

TUESDAY November 24
7:00 p.m. 5 Minute Thoughts

Join Pastor Lyndsay online for a quick 
reflection

WEDNESDAY November 25
8:00 p.m. Interview with a Neighbour
Tune in as Pastor Amos has a chat with 

a congregant.

THURSDAY November 26
Noon - 2::00 p.m. Warming Centre

SUNDAY, November 29
10:00 a.m. Join us in person or online 

as we dive into God’s Word

We are open throughout the week by appointment. Please call the office if you’d like to meet with a pastor or drop off your 
tithe. Visitors must be masked and are required to sign in at the door so we can track who is in the building. We now have a 
doorbell situated between the two main doors if you arrive during regular office hours. Remember, if you are attending 
our Sunday morning service in person you must register first. Call the office or fill out the form at hanovermissionary.com/
registration by 10:00 a.m. Thursday mornings.

thiswayoflife is making a comeback with a 
surprise ROUND THREE!
Thank you for embracing thiswayoflife! We have loved watching 
you journey through the challenges and we want to see more - that's 
why we’re gearing up for another round. Stay tuned to learn how you 
can participate.

It’s beginning to look a lot like a different 
kind of  Christmas!
Yes, Christmas may look different this year, but whether we can 
gather in person or in spirit from the safety of our homes, it’s still a 
time of celebration as we reflect on Jesus, the greatest gift of all. In 
a season of darkness we want to turn our eyes and hearts towards 
the light. Next Sunday marks the first week of Advent and we will 
take that journey together, celebrating the Peace, Love, Hope, and 
Joy available to us through the promises of God. Big plans are in 
the works for an HMC Christmas Special that will come to you on 
Christmas Eve. Stay tuned for decisions regarding an in-person 
service as well.


